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8th May 2025 
 

Homework 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are writing to inform you of an important update regarding how we will be 
distributing homework moving forward in Year 3/4. As part of our continued efforts to 
reduce our paper use we are transitioning from homework booklets to using TT 
Rockstars and Spelling Shed.  

Starting from this term, homework assignments will be made available through our 
online platform, which can be accessed from any computer, tablet, or smartphone. We 
believe this will provide more flexibility for both students and parents, as well as 
reducing paper waste. 

We understand that some families may not have consistent access to the internet or 
may prefer a physical copy for other reasons. If this is the case, please let your child’s 
class teacher know and we will be happy to provide a printed version of the homework 
booklet. Our goal is to make sure all students can continue to engage with their 
homework, regardless of access to technology. We will be sending home your child’s 
logins in case they may have forgotten or lost them.  

If you have any questions or need assistance with the online platform, feel free to reach 
out to us. We are happy to support you in this transition. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss Riley 

Year 3/4 Class Teacher 

 

 

mailto:office@thrunscoe.academy

